CENTRAL ARIZONA CACTUS AND SUCCULENT SOCIETY
Meeting: Sunday, May 19, 1996
2:00 p.m. Webster Auditorium
Board of Directors: 1: 00 p.m.
Archer House
ATTENTION: Please note change from our usual date.

Program: Silent Auction.

Please bring plants, pots, labels, books or whatever you think someone might bid on.
Please label your plants with botanical name, if possible, and have a reasonably small
sheet of paper for each plant with the name of the plant and starting bid. There should
be room for additional bids to be written on it. Bring a pencil or pen to write your bids.
You will also want a box to carry home your plants won by successful bids.

This meeting would be a good introduction fo our activities for your friend or acquain-
tance who has expressed an interest in cactus and succulents. Invite them to come
along.

The Caclus Show was a great success. The raffle of the three beautiful planters made
by Lisa Northrup brought in over $500.00.

CALIFORNIA TRIP: The trip is fully booked! Please note that the second payment is
due May 25, 1996. Please send your check for $75.00 balance due for each person, to
our treasurer,

Pat Korach
P. O. Box 249
Cave Creek AZ 85331 New phone: 780-3173

| am sorry for this late meeting notice. Too much cactus show, birthdays, Mother's Day,
out of town visitors, etc. and | just plumb forgot the meeting is a week early. Thanks to
Jim Elliott for waking me up.

Don't forget--Silent Auction--Sunday, May 19, 2 p.m. Webster Auditorium, Desert Bo-
tanical Garden.

Don't forget--send balance of trip money--see above.



